
 

The year 2017 marks the 100th anniversary of 

the apparition of the Blessed Virgin Mary to 

three shepherd children in Fatima, Portugal.  

 

In honor of this important centennial, Pope Francis has declared a Marian Jubilee 

Year from the 27th of November 2016 till the 26th of November 2017. 

 

As part of our celebration of this Jubilee Year, we will kick off our Adult Educa-

tion Program in September with Mary: A Biblical Walk with the Blessed Mother. 

Filmed on location in the Holy Land, Mary: A Biblical Walk with the Blessed 

Mother will place you in the midst of the powerful drama of her earthly life, tak-

ing you through her joys...and her sorrows. You will learn how she works in our 

lives today, drawing us ever closer to her Divine Son. This session will last for 

eight weeks. 

Sessions held: 

Sunday mornings: 9:45 - 10:45 a.m., September 10 - October 29 

Monday evenings: 700 - 8:00 p.m., September 11 - October 30 

Thursday mornings: 9:30 - 10:30 a.m., September 14 - November 2 

 

For more information contact Sister Janet Marie Flemming, OSB 

sjmflemming@sfxbirmingham.com or call the parish office 205.871.1153 
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